
From: Tisdale, Matthew 
Sent: 4/8/2013 1:35:34 PM 
To: Jacobson, Erik B (RegRel) (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=EBJl) 
Cc: 
Bee: 
Subject: Re: Los Medanos Follow-up 

I'd have to be on the phone if we go Friday. It would be better to get together. Wednesday at 
4pm? Thursday at 4pm? 

On Apr 8, 2013, at 1:11 PM, "Jacobson, Erik B (RegRel)" <EBJ1 @,pge.com> wrote: 

Matthew, 

How does this Friday look for a 30-45 minute meeting to follow-up on the 
implications of last week's LMEC discussion? 

Erik 
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